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Do you agree with the proposed clarifications and additions relating to 
documenting and testing material assumptions?  

The changes appear reasonable in isolation.  However  in practice  there are a 
variety of situations where a strict reading would lead to significant increase in the 
volume of advice/caveats  but which may add limited value (e.g. where clients ask to 
see how sensitive a pension scheme’s liabilities are to certain assumption changes).  

 
Do you agree with the proposed changes to the Modelling Principle and 
associated Application statements? Further, do you agree that guidance would be 
helpful?  

We agree guidance would be helpful. We note that more work is now completed 
using models that may not be built by the actuary in question. It is therefore 
important that emphasis is put on understanding what the model does  as well as 
the biases and limitations of the model.  However  this does not need to require an 
actuary to have to conduct extensive due diligence in order to rely on the results of 
the model. 

In terms of the detailed principles under the modelling principle  we would question 
if these are all principles  or whether some of this wording could be moved into the 
application section.  

 
Do you agree with the proposed clarification of the Documentation Principle? 
Further, do you agree with the proposal to move all requirements relating to 
documentation to the Documentation Principle and associated Application 
Statements, where applicable?  

The proposed change is clear  but is likely to result in a non-trivial level of 
documentation. 

Is there intended to be an overlap with the change to the compliance requirement 
here? Specifically  will intended users be able to request this documentation  or is it 
expected that this documentation be separate to evidence of TAS compliance? We 
would suggest these questions are answered in the final guidance.  

There are of course efficiencies in combining the documentation with evidence of 
TAS compliance (through avoiding duplication). This would almost certainly be 
outweighed with considerations around ensuring the documentation is clear and 
understandable to the intended users. This would then become an unnecessary 
burden to actuaries (when making detailed notes of a highly technical nature) due 
to the additional level of explanation required. 

 
Do you agree with the proposal to move all requirements relating to 
communication to the Communications Principle and associated Application 
Statements, where applicable?  

Yes  we welcome this proposal  as there are currently many references to 
communications throughout the principles. Having principles on communication in 
one place would provide more clarity.  

 
What are your views on the additional clarification provided in the Application 
Statements?  

The additional clarification makes the TAS guidance more prescriptive. We believe 
the principles should be shorter  with any extraneous wording to be included within 
the application statements or guidance.  
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